
, NAVY PAY AND PERSONNEL SUPPORT CENTER 
OPS ALERT 

Ser N3: 003-22 

PROCEDURE UPDATE:  NAVPERS 7041/1 CANCELLATION 

Release Date: 04/05/2022        Effective Date: Immediately 

BLUF:  NAVPERS 7041/1 is no longer used and not a requirement for Receipts/Transfers/Separations. 

DISCUSSION:  The requirement for service members to populate the NAVPERS 7041/1 via Navy Standard 

Integrated Personnel System (NSIPS) is no longer required.  PERS-455 is removing the text statement from PCS 

orders and NSIPS has a current system change request to remove the feature.  All NPPSC forms referencing 

NAVPERS 7041/1 will be revised to remove the requirement from the checklist.   

 WHAT THIS MEANS TO YOU: 

TSCs should process without the requirement of a command/member producing a NAVPERS 7041/1. 

As forms are updated, OPS Alerts will be generated to inform the enterprise. 

All OPS ALERTS and CPPA RESOURCES can be found on the following: 

 https://mpte.navy.deps.mil/sites/npc/pers2/NPPSC/NPPSC%20OPS%20ALERTS/Forms/AllItems.aspx

 https://www.mynavyhr.navy.mil/Support-Services/Pay-Pers-Support/CPPA-Resources

****DISSEMINATE TO ALL TENANT COMMANDS AND CPPAS WITHIN YOUR AOR**** 
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